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Hi Judy,

 

Yes! So nice to finally meet in person. Really fun to walk around and look at buildings with you.

 

Ah, formal authorizations and detailed budgets…IMO those are hoops to jump through. I think you were right to celebrate
😊

 

Yes, we do have funds to support artists and materials for collision deterrents. I have at least $5,000 to offer. It would be
really fun to work together on something at UW.

 

Historically, 50% of fall migrants pass through Seattle between Sept. 19 and Oct. 11. An Oct. 3 start date would miss most
of the peak, but that’s not necessarily a problem. Happy to think
through it more with you.

 

Josh
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